Laurel Hollow Condominium Association Special BOD Meeting July 8, 2021 — Minutes
Meeting conducted via Uber Conference or dial in — The meeting was recorded.
Present: Joice Fairchild, Earl Ipsaro, Jeff Bench were present at roll call. With three of three board mem-

bers being present, a quorum was certified and the meeting was called to order.

New Business

Addition of new Board members- Larry Covellone will be taking the position of vice-president. All Board
members voted in favor to Larry’s service as vice president. Sharon Hollowell will be taking the position
of secretary. All Board members voted in favor of Sharon’s service as secretary.

Joice Fairchild updated that the other agenda item regarding the leasing issue can’t be discussed be-
cause it is being handled by an attorney.

Jeff Bench made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Sharon Hollowell seconded. The motion passed.



